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From: Sir Thomas Fremantle School
Sent: 20 February 2024 17:40

To: Sir Thomas Fremantle School
Subject: Important Update - Head of Year 8

Dear Parents & Carers,

| hope this email finds you well. | am writing to inform you of a recent change regarding the leadership of Year 8. |
will be assuming the role of Head of Year 8 on a full-time basis which means that Ellie McLean, who has been
fulfilling this role on Wednesdays through Fridays, will no longer be in charge of Year 8.

Firstly, | want to express my thanks and gratitude to Ellie for her support and encouragement of our Year 8 students
during her time as Head of Year 8. Her commitment and hard work has been invaluable in nurturing and guiding our
pupils through their academic and personal journeys. | am sure you join me in thanking her for everything she has
done for our year group.

Despite this change in leadership, our focus remains firmly on the holistic development and academic excellence of
our students. | am here to address any concerns or questions you may have, and | welcome open communication
between home and school to ensure the best possible experience for our students.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this transition period. | am confident we will continue to
employ a positive and nurturing environment where our students can reach their full potential.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Very best wishes,

Faye Carruthers
Teacher of English & Head of Year 8
Sir Thomas Fremantle School

t: 01296 711853

e: faye.carruthers@sirthomasfremantle.org

w: sirthomasfremantle.org
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